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Dear Sirs

My objection to the Lower Thames Crossing is based around protecting the citizens of the borough from air
pollution especially our children. Thurrock already exceeds the level of air pollution targets set by unicef and a
further major road route causing greater pollution would kill our children. I believe that the government needs
to set air quality targets as part of the environment Bill, if the government set targets I am confident that these
would be below the threshold currently experienced in Thurrock with major roads A13, M25 and a busy sea
port. If the Thames Crossing goes ahead I will seek to raise the issue of the LTC and the government killing our
children by over polluting an already dirty Borough. I will alert the local communities of the dangers and
encourage to seek compensation and lodge with the constabulary concerns that their children are being poisoned
by the government as a result of the LTC.

Alexander Campbell OBE




